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Dear Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Chotzen and Wallan, and members of the committee, 

 

Hiking and camping were an important experience shared with my family as i was 

growing up. There is an assault on natural resources and those who protect them on 

our current political environment, 

 

Please retain the temporary changes as permanent. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark Kubat 

971.344.1763 


